
Thank you to A&P Foundation and to 

Joe Wieczorek, best  volunteer, for 

supporting us and a big thank you to 

Zoe from CooP for donating a big  

hamper as our bingo prize,.  

WoW Christmas Party in Holmleigh 

Court with our elderly friends was 

fun, with lovely Christmas Lunch 

cooked to perfection by Amanda 

Bridges and Jo.                                     

Purpose of Voluntary  

Sector Forum, is to    

provide an opportunity 

for the voluntary and 

community sector in 

Wandsworth to meet, 

exchange ideas and infor-

mation and discuss    

relevant issues.  

Forum promotes under-

standing and enables the 

formation of working  

relationships within the 

voluntary and community 

sector and between the 

sector and statutory    

sector partners. Presentation at  Caius House 

Christmas Lunch 
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WoW Parent  

Forum is   

on every first 

Monday of the 

month from                           

12 -1pm  

 

WoW Enterprise   

Club Zoom        

networking every     

Wednesday  from          

10am—11am  

 

WoW weekly                 

Inter-Generational 

food deliveries    

 

WoW Karate 

Every Saturday 

term time  from 

10am-12 



P A G E  2  

Free Food for Elderly  

Royal Academy of Dance  
WoW Mums have been 

invited to the Royal 

Academy of Dance   

special Christmas show, 

performed by RAD  

students of all ages. 

It was wonderful to see 

young ballerinas and to 

take part in a dance 

workshop designed for 

parents and friends. We 

tried our best, but were 

nowhere near as good 

as the young dancers. 

We wish them all the 

best in their careers.  

WoW Mums continue to deliver 

free food weekly to our elderly 

friends in John Kirk lodge and in 

Holmleigh Court, sheltered   

accommodation in Battersea. 

Every week food is delivered by 

our ardent volunteer Joe   

Wieczorek with his car.          

It’s usually fresh meat, fresh 

vegetables and fruits and some 

non perishables such as tomatoe 

cans, baked beans, rice and 

pasta.  

Some of our elderly 

friends cannot go to the 

food-bank, because it’s 

too far or they cannot 

carry heavy shopping in 

cold weather, but  some 

of them just want to meet 

a friend on every Friday 

and have a chat. We are 

glad that we can make a 

difference in the high –

cost– of—living crisis and 

help our elderly 

neighbors. 

W O W  M U M S  

THANK YOU 

TO BAC FOR 

THE FREE 

TICKETS FOR 

WINTER 

EXPERIENCE  

THANK YOU TO 

THOMAS’S 

FOUNDATION 

FOR THE WOW 

KARATE GRANT 


